
Item 9: 
 

Member Questions to be answered at the Executive meeting on 7 
November 2024. 

Members of the Executive to answer questions submitted by Councillors in 

accordance with the Executive Procedure Rules contained in the Council’s 
Constitution. 

A. Question submitted by Councillor Adrian Abbs to the Portfolio Holder for 
Culture, Leisure, Sport and Countryside: 

“Why are the squash courts being removed at the Northcroft leisure centre?” 

B. Question submitted by Councillor Dominic Boeck to the Portfolio Holder 
for Leader of the Council: 

“What progress has the Leader made in restoring the confidence of school 
leaders and PTAs in the Council, following the clawback debacle?” 

C. Question submitted by Councillor Ross Mackinnon to the Portfolio Holder 

for Environment and Highways: 

“How much money would the Council save if black bins were collected only every 

three weeks?” 

D. Question submitted by Councillor Dominic Boeck to the Portfolio Holder 
for Children and Family Services: 

“The impending imposition of VAT on private school fees and the increase in the 
rate of employers’ National Insurance contributions will bring further pressure on 
the viability of many of West Berkshire’s education settings. What lobbying of 

government did Council undertake before the Autumn Budget was announce?” 

E. Question submitted by Councillor Dominic Boeck to the Portfolio Holder 

for Public Safety and Community Engagement: 

“If victims of antisocial behaviour request a case review, what support does the 
council provide them?” 

 


